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Dear      Prof.  Maher Ghossain 
 
I write to congratulate you on your completion of the research-based online course “Atomic 
Astrophysics and Spectroscopy with Computational workshops on Superstructure and R-Matrix 
Codes,” taught by Professor Sultana N. Nahar from the Department of Astronomy at The Ohio 
State University. 
 
The study you engage in is central to the mission of Ohio State: to attract the brightest minds 
from around the world, to educate citizens for global engagement and produce knowledge to 
help solve the world’s most pressing issues, and to engage its international constituencies in 
order to integrate and elevate global engagement across campus, with the community in which 
we reside, and throughout the world. 
 
My best wishes to each of you for your continued academic success.  
 
Best, 
 

 
 
Gil Latz, Ph.D. 
Vice Provost for Global Strategies and International Affairs 
 


